
Dear Supporters, 

We are excited to update you on our charity fundraising progress over the past month! 

Thanks to your generous contributions, we have raised a total of $10,000 so far. This funding 

will help us provide essential resources to those in need. 

Highlights from this month include: 

• Successful fundraising event on October 15th, raising $5,000. 

• Partnership with local businesses who contributed $3,000 in donations. 

• Launch of our social media campaign that reached over 5,000 people. 

We are incredibly grateful for your support and commitment to our cause. Together, we can 

make a difference! 

Please stay tuned for more updates and upcoming events. 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Your Charity Team 


